I am very grateful to have received this scholarship.  I am aware that not everyone is given the opportunity to attend college and receiving this scholarship has made it a reality for me.  I believe that it is my duty to achieve my full potential as an individual so I can one day provide the same support that was given to me.

Faith Daggett, granddaughter of Richard Messier, H company, 1968, KIA Walter Ward Becker, E troop, 6/18/69

